
 

                            
August 12, 2022  Code: 86.00 
 
Rural Municipality of Hanover 
28 Westland Drive 
Mitchell MB  R5G 2N9 
rob.driedger@hanovermb.ca  
 
RE: BOIL WATER ADVISORY ISSUED TO GRUNTHAL PUBLIC WATER SYSTEM 
 
Dear Rob Driedger: 
 
Drinking Water Officer, Colin Nakata has advised me that the Grunthal public water system has 
met all conditions for rescinding the boil water advisory and that bacteriological testing results 
meet regulatory standards.   
 
I am therefore rescinding the boil water advisory that was placed on the Grunthal public water 
system on August 9, 2022.  
 
Please ensure all water users are notified that the advisory has been rescinded and that normal 
water usage can be resumed.  A copy of this letter can be provided as notification. Notices 
posted in public locations such as washrooms are to be removed.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Sarah Belisle, Senior Regional Drinking Water 
Officer at 204-371-5065. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Dr. Mahmoud Khodaveisi 

Medical Officer of Health  
Southern Health – Santé Sud  
 
cc:   Kate Bolton, Director, Office of Drinking Water 
       Melanie Betsill, Manager, Field Operations, Office of Drinking Water 

Dr. Davinder Singh – Medical Officer of Health 
 Sarah Belisle, Drinking Water Officer, Office of Drinking Water 

 Ateeb Khan, Public Health Inspector, Manitoba Health 

        
        
 

Dr. Mahmoud Khodaveisi 
Medical Officer of Health 
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